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Reference:   FOI.14160.24 

Subject:    Energy Management System contract 

Date of Request: 8 April 2024 

 

Requested: 
 

Further to response FOI.13618.24: 
 
Can you please confirm when the latest contract information will be ready for Energy Management? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the requested 
information, as the procurement of its Energy Management System (EMS) software contract had 
not started at the date of your request. 
 

 


